
 
Friday 3rd February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Spring end of half term letter 

As we approach the end of the first half of the Spring Term, we wanted to write to you to thank you 

for the continued support you give to your child and to the school. 

The last date for pupils attending school this term is Friday 10th February 2023.  On this date we will 

be finishing at the usual time of 3:15pm.  The second half of the Spring Term will recommence on 

Monday 20th February 2023. 

We would like to thank you for your understanding around the difficult decision we made to close to 

the majority of our pupils for the Strike Day just this week. 

Although this has been a short half term there have been many activities going on around the 

school.  We held a Chinese New Year celebration competition, where classes had to decorate their 

classroom door.  The results were fantastic.  The winning class will celebrate with a small gift for the 

class and the individuals who participated.  Swimming has been a great opportunity for some pupils.  

If your child has not been swimming just yet, they will be scheduled in for later in the year. 

Throughout this half term we have said our ‘see you laters’ to Miss Mulroy, Mrs Celaschi, Miss 

Agbebi, Mrs Ilyas and Mrs Nasasmu.   I am sure you will join me in wishing our leavers every success 

in their new pathway and welcoming our new joiners.  We have now welcomed Mr Stubbles into our 

school family as an Assistant Headteacher for the Branch Pathway.  Also joined us this term has been 

Mrs King, Roots 1 class teacher and Mrs Sutton as a new member of our Safeguarding and Welfare 

Team 

Many of our pupils have now had their EHC annual reviews and we will continue our cycle of EHC 

annual reviews for the remaining of our pupils, this will continue through to May 2023.  Please 

ensure you have responded to the EHC Annual Review Administrator to confirm your attendance at 

the meeting.  Please note, unless there are exceptional circumstances we are unable to reschedule 

your appointment date/time. 

We wish you all a safe and happy half term break. 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Mrs K Cerri 
Headteacher 
 



 
Important Dates 

Friday 10th February 2023 – Last day of first half of Spring Term (15:15 finish) 
Monday 20th February 2023 – First day of second half of Spring Term  
Friday 31st March 2023 – Last day of second half of Spring Term (13:45 finish) 
Monday 17th April 2023 – First day of first half of Summer Term 
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